
-----Original Message----- 
From: cynthia meyer   
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:14 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion 
 
I strongly urge you to deny this Enbridge project . It is unthinkable to allow fossil fuel development when 
we know these firms are strongly affecting our present climate crisis . 
Time is running out and Canada is making no realistic strides to meeting our commitments to reducing 
carbon emissions by half by 2030. 
We have to change! Canadians are adaptable . 
Please consider the environmental implications of this pipeline. We dont want it. We must focus on 
green energy now.  
In hopes that you will consider our survival rather than profits . 
Cynthia Meyer 
Sent from my iPhone 
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